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Dear	Ron,	
		
On	behalf	of	the	Unity	Council	and	campus	partners	at	Cal	Maritime	who	were	
involved	with	your	visit	to	campus,	I	want	to	send	a	tremendous	THANK	YOU	
for	the	wonderful	“Get	Out	Of	Your	Bubble!”	presentation	and	uplifting	spirit	you	
shared	with	our	incoming	cadets.		
	
I	personally	enjoyed	the	presentation,	as	I	know	others	did,	including	students	
who’ve	reported	both	enjoyment	and	increased	awareness	of	the	very	issues	of	
diversity	we	want	to	bring	to	their	attention.		
	
The	Unity	Council	looks	forward	to	building	on	the	momentum	and	energy	you	
brought	to	campus	to	make	positive	changes	in	our	community.		
	
Thank	you	again!	
	
	
Ian	J	Wallace,	PhD	
Counseling	and	Psychological	Services	(CAPS)	
California	State	University,	Maritime	Academy	|	Vallejo,	CA	94590	
	
	
	


